
Oregon Cost Woodturners  

Executive Board Meeting  

Dec. 12th 2022 2:00 PM 

 

Board Members present via Zoom, Tom Hasting, Russ Willams, Gary Meier, Keith Strauss, Dave 

Maguire. Members absent were Alan Leach, Ralph Breitenstein, Tony Vinciguerra. 

 

Dave Maguire reported our bank balance was $4964.96, with no pending expenses. We have 37 paid 

members. 

 

New Business: the election ballots have been received from 21 members for the 2023 club officers. 

The results are: 

President:  Tom Hasting 

Vice President: Gary Meier 

Treasurer:         Dave Maguire 

Secretary:         Mark Choitz 

 

Wood Carving show at Chinook Winds Casino Jan 14th and 15th. The club will have a table there and 

need volunteers to help.  Volunteers can bring a few items to sell at the table. The event is used to 

promote our club and attract new members. Tom and/or Dave will be doing a demo there. 

 

The web page needs update to reflect our new meeting information. 

 

Oregon Woodturning Symposium: the schedule of time and demonstrators is available on the web site. 

Volunteers will be needed for the room we are responsible for, which will feature Sally Ault and Keith 

Gotschall. Symposium costs are $325 with lunch and banquet or $160 with lunch for single day 

attendance. 

 

Volunteers are needed at Tom’s shop to refurbish and organize the tools that were donated to the club 

by former members. 

 

The December meeting will be a hybrid with the President’s challenge being an inside / out ornament. 

The best entry will get a chunk of maple burl wood. Members should bring any Christmas ornaments 

you have turned to show and discuss. 

 

The Tillamook group needs to coordinate with Dave any storage or rental charge at their meeting place. 

 

Adjourned at 2:30 PM 

 

Russ Williams 

Secretary OCW 

 


